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Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Thursday, August 25, 2022 

 

TO:  All School Administrators  

  

FROM: Carolyn Gough, Administrator of Teaching and Learning 

  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability 

   

SUBJECT: Tableau Login Moving to Google SSO 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Due to a change on Tableau’s security policies, we will be transitioning all Tableau logins to 

Google single sign on (SSO). Beginning Thursday, September 1, when Tableau users try to sign 

into their accounts, they will be redirected to a Google login page. Tableau users will use the same 

login credentials as their district email for Tableau. Here are the new login procedures effective 

September 1st: 

1.  Navigate to the Tableau login page: https://sso.online.tableau.com/public/idp/SSO 

2. Enter your district email address. 

3. You will be redirected to a Google login page. Enter your district email and password. 

 

Please direct any questions about Tableau to Ben Jameson in Evaluation, Research & 

Accountability. 

https://sso.online.tableau.com/public/idp/SSO

